
 

DPS Accepting $5,000 from Bar and Restaurant Assistance Fund 

 The Ohio Bar and Restaurant Assistance Fund Grant was made available to entities that 

lost food and beverage revenues due to the 2020 pandemic 

   

 Two of our municipal golf courses, Detwiler and Ottawa, are eligible for these funds 

 

 Each course has been granted $2,500 as relief for the lost revenues. 


